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Report suspected cases! 
 
We summarize our commitment to human rights and environmental awareness in our 
“Guideline for the Responsible Work of Suppliers along the Supply Chain”. The declaration 
forms the binding basis for the implementation of these standards at JOKARI. 
 
Here, JOKARI suppliers and external whistleblowers can report breaches of the Supply 
Chain Due Diligence Act worldwide. Do you have any suspicions? We protect 
whistleblowers, who report possible violations on the basis of concrete evidence. The 
confidentiality of your statement is guaranteed. 
 
 
Please use our contact point: 
 
JOKARI GmbH & Co. KG 
Complaints office against the Supply Chain Act 
An der Vogelrute 34 
59387 Ascheberg-Herbern 
Germany 
 

complaintmanagement@JOKARI.de 

 
 

Respect for human rights and environmental protection has been a key concern for us for 

many years and is prerequisite for our long-term success. That is why we have anchored the 

topic in our sustainable business strategy  

 
Carsten Bünnigmann, 

Managing Director JOKARI GmbH & Co. KG 
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